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Onaga Runaway Located 
A runaway teenager from rural Onaga has been located.
The Pottawatomie County Sheriff Greg Riat says 14-year-old Corey Troxel was located safe over
the weekend, and returned to his residence Sunday evening.
Troxel had left the foster home where he was staying Wednesday evening, reportedly on foot.
He had been reported missing Friday afternoon.


